
 
 
April 10, 2015 
 
 
To: Toronto East York Community Council 
 
Re: Prohibiting Through-Traffic From Simpson Avenue to Jack Layton Way 
 
 
 
Dear Chair & Members, 
 
Residents on Simpson Avenue have expressed concern that commuters and taxis are using Simpson 
Avenue to access Jack Layton Way as an alternative to Gerrard Street East. This is creating a hazardous 
environment for pedestrians and children. 
 
 
I request that the Committee: 
 

1) Prohibit westbound through traffic movements from Simpson Avenue to westbound Jack Layton 
Way at Broadview Avenue, bicycles excepted. 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Councillor Paula Fletcher 
Ward 30, Toronto-Danforth 
 
 
 

 


